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May 20, 2022

Hello Buck Families,

This year Buchanan High School is celebrating 100 years! Our district has planned a Centennial
Celebration on June 11, 2022, at 1:00pm on Memorial Field to celebrate this historic milestone.
We are commemorating this event with two special dedications. The first being three White Pine
trees that have been planted on the northeast side of Buchanan High School which were
graciously donated by the Dougherty family. We also will be having a new electronic marquee
sign installed in front of the high school. The former signboard has been removed and soon
installation will begin on the new. We are looking forward to the special dedication ceremonies
for both of these additions during our June 11th celebration.

We encourage you to drive by and observe these exciting improvements.

Have a wonderful weeked!

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent


